
Notification of Proposed Determination/Decision Issued for W0140-05 

Sent: 20-02-2019

To: An Taisce;  Department of Agriculture, Food and the Marine;  
Department of Culture, Heritage and the Gaeltacht;  Department of 
Transport, Tourism and Sport;  Dept of Comms, Climate Action &amp; Env 
- Sp Bd(1);  Dept of Comms, Climate Action &amp; Env - Sp Bd(2);  Fáilte 
Ireland - Spec. Body;  Health &amp; Safety Authority;  Health Service 
Executive;  Inland Fisheries Ireland - Spec Body;  Irish Water - Spec. Body; 
 Meath County Council - Environ Section Spec Body;  Meath County 
Council - Planning Section Spec Body;  Teagasc;  The Heritage Council

From: noreply Reply
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Dear Sir or Madam,

Further to previous correspondence, the EPA notifies you of its proposed 
determination/decision to grant  a licence, subject to conditions, to Starrus Eco 
Holdings Limited in respect of the site named Starrus Eco Holdings Limited, 
Rathdrinagh, Beauparc, Navan, Meath, Register No. W0140-05.

A copy of the Proposed Determination/Decision named "Proposed 
Determination/Decision and Notification" can be viewed on the EPA's web-site 
from 11am the morning after the date of this e-mail. You can access this 
document by clicking here and then clicking into the 'View EPA documents' 
folder. The Inspector's Report(s), and all associated documentation, will also be 
available for inspection on the EPA's website www.epa.ie as soon as possible.

It is important to note that any objection to the proposed determination/decision 
must be made on-line on the EPA’s website at  www.epa.ie. Alternatively, an 
objection can be made either by prepaid post to the headquarters of the EPA or 
by leaving the objection with an EPA employee, at the headquarters of the EPA in 
Wexford during office hours, 9.00am to 5.00pm, Monday to Friday.  For an 
objection to be valid it must be received at the headquarters of the EPA on the 
applicable date, as specified in the notification accompanying the proposed 
decision.

Please note that there is no requirement for you to acknowledge receipt of this 
email.

Yours faithfully,
Environmental Licensing Programme
Office of Environmental Sustainability 
Tel: 053-9160600
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